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ASX Announcement – 31 March 2020  

Appointment of Company Secretary 
Centrex Metals Limited (“Centrex” or the “Company”) advises that Dr John Santich has been appointed as 

Company Secretary effective on and from 31 March 2020. Dr. Santich will replace Ms. Christine Manuel who 

has tendered her resignation effective the same date.  

The board thanks Ms. Manuel for her assistance over the past months and wishes her well for the future.  

Dr Santich is a corporate lawyer and engineer with broad corporate legal, company director and company 

secretarial experience.  

 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of the Company. 

For further information, please contact:  

Graham Chrisp Dr John Santich 
Executive Chairman Company Secretary 

Centrex Metals Limited Centrex Metals Limited 

Ph (61) 0419 540 282 Ph (61) 0412 065 294 


